ELECTION INFORMATION 2022

SPECIAL TOWN ELECTION - August 20, 2022
10:00 am - 6:00pm
STATE PRIMARY - September 6, 2022
7:00am - 8:00 pm
STATE ELECTION - November 8,2022
7:00am - 8:00pm
All events take place at the Hinsdale Town Hall

REGISTRATIONS AND EARLY VOTING

Due to a change in the election laws as of June 22, 2022, the last day to register
to vote in the Special Town Election is August 10, 2022.
Hours are 9:00-11:00 am and 3:00 -5:00 pm, in the Town Clerk’s Office.

NOTE: There is no early voting for the Special Town Election, but absentee voting
is available.

STATE PRIMARY:

Last day to register to vote or change your party affiliation:
August 27, 2022: 9:00-11:00am and 3:00-5:00pm -Town Clerk’s Office

*August 29, 2022 - Last day to receive early voting or absentee voting by mail
applications in the Town Clerk’s Office
(In-person voting still available until 12:00pm day before election and primary)

Early Voting: Town Clerk’s Office

August 27, 2022 - 9:00-11:00 am and 3:00-5:00pm
August 29, 2022 ~ 10:00 am ~ 12:00 pm

August 31, 2022 - 6:00-8:00pm



STATE ELECTION:

Last day to register to vote or change party affiliation:
October 29, 2022: 9:00-11:00am and 3:00-5:00pm — Town Clerk’s Office

*Last day to receive early voting by mail or absentee ballot applications in the
Town Clerk’s Office:

Tuesday, November 1, 2022

(In-person voting still available until 12:00pm day before election)

Early Voting: Town Clerk’s Office

October 22, 2022 - 10:00am-2:00pm

October 24, 2022 - 10:00am -12:00pm

October 26, 2022 - 6:00pm -8:00pm

October 29, 2022 - 9:00-11:00 am and 3:00-5:00pm
October 31, 2022 ~ 10:00am-12:00 pm

November 2, 2022 - 6:00- 8:00 pm

Applications for early voting by mail or absentee voting can be obtained in the
Town Clerk’s Office, on the Hinsdale web page, or on the Massachusetts
Secretary of State’s website: ELECTIONS

Absentee ballot applications may also be received by sending electronically
signed letters of request to clerk@hinsdalema.gov (a reason must be given for
voting absentee)

For college students and other similar circumstances, application for early and
absentee voting can be made by a family member.



